From: Christopher, Steve 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 10:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Travel request

Hello Steve

On 05/02/2016 City Utility drove us out to Indianapolis to insect a post build truck @ the Altec plant.

Lunch was provided by Altec during the meeting. No other expenses where involved. We did return the same day. If anything else is needed please let me know. Thanks Steve.

Steven Christopher
Office of Emergency Management and Communications
